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From: Mary E Lang <maryelizabethlang@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 8:07 AM
To: plavalleejr@sbcglobal.net; LewitzFarm@comcast.net; ballinger225@sbcglobal.net;

runaroundfarm@sbcglobal.net; bmacfad@aol.com; ryadsholes@yahoo.com;
fkpotter@comcast.net; melathrop@sbcglobal.net; jpt326@me.com

Cc: Glenn Pianka

Subject: We need a new subcommittee member

Barbara is tied up with her duties surrounding the coming elections, and therefore has resigned from the
subcommittee that is doing interviews of other towns' fire departments. We need a volunteer, as it is too
much for John and Fred to do alone.

I understand John has not been getting my PSAC group e-mails. J ohn, I have ascertained that you are now
on the list. Is there anyone else who hasn't been getting them?

Mary Elizabeth




